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TO:    9th Grade Student 
FROM:  Tammy Staten-Daniels, Assistant Principal 
RE:    PSAT 8/9 
 
 
Luella High School will administer the preliminary college entrance exam, PSAT 8/9 (October 13).  As an important 
practice test for the SAT, 9th and 11th grade students are highly encouraged to participate in testing.  You and your 
parents need to discuss the importance of this test and decide if participation in the test administration would be 
beneficial.  Please understand there are a limited number of seats for 9th grade students, and your quick 
action is required. 

Registration and payment for the test can be made by visiting the school homepage, www.henry.k12.ga.us/lhs, click 
on the “PSAT” icon on our homepage.  You can register by completing this form and sending it via email 
to shawnn.fields@henry.k12.ga.us and submitting your payment of $17.00 online through My School Bucks by 
Wednesday, October 6, 2021.  Registration is first come, first served, and the deadline is Wednesday, October 
6, 2021.  

Who should take this test and why? 

Freshmen take the test to learn what the test will cover and to determine which courses they need to take in the next 
two years to prepare for the College Entrance Exam (SAT) in the 11th and 12th grades and for course placement next 
year. 

 

 

Please reserve a seat for ____________________________ in the ____   grade to take the PSAT 8/9. 

     (Print Your Name Clearly)                       (Grade 9th) 

_____ Payment has been made online through My School Bucks. 

 

 

 

         _________________________        __________________________  

(Student Signature)      (Parent Signature) 

Reminder: This form must be completed and sent via email to shawnn.fields@henry.k12.ga.us. 
In addition, the payment of $18.00 must be submitted online to My School Bucks. 


